
From: Lyle, Tara L <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, May 12, 2022 at 3:27 PM 
Subject: Re: Waterline Replacement I-79 Welcome Center Morgantown 
To: James, Kristy E <kristy.e.james@wv.gov> 
Cc: John W Estep <John.W.Estep@wv.gov>, Dusty J Smith <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov> 
 
 
Kristy,  
 
Your emergency request is approved. Please follow all emergency purchase 
procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division Procedures Handbook. Please forward 
all supporting documentation to this office for processing within 30 days of this 
approval.    
 
Thanks, 
Tara 
 
Tara Lyle, Buyer Supervisor 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Capitol Complex, Building 15 
Charleston, WV 25305 
304-558-2544 
 
www.wvpurchasing.gov 
 
On Thu, May 12, 2022 at 1:43 PM James, Kristy E <kristy.e.james@wv.gov> wrote: 
Tara, 
 
WV DOT is requesting permission to proceed with an emergency procurement to 
replace 1500 feet of the main water line into the I-79 Welcome Center in Morgantown. 
Currently the Welcome Center has been shut down due to issues with the waterline. 
The Welcome Center cannot be reopened until the water line has been replaced. I do 
not have an estimate at this point for the cost of the repairs. District 4 is working to 
identify plumbers in the area to obtain quotes for the repair. As soon as I am notified of 
the estimated cost I will pass the information along. I'm sure it will exceed $25,000 
because we will need a plumber to do an emergency repair. 
 
Thank you 
 
Kristy James 
WV DOT   
Procurement Officer 
304/414-7104 
 


